Chief Minister



19-21 Broad Street | St Helier Jersey | JE2 4WE

Connètable Karen Shenton-Stone Chair, One Gov Review Panel States Greffe Scrutiny Morier House St Helier JE3 1DD

13 May 2019

Dear Chair,

Thank you for your letter of the 30th April, and my apologies for the slight delay in responding.

I understand that the Director of People Services wrote to you on the 8th May, regarding the provision of the requested documents to the Panel. I trust therefore that this matter has been now resolved.

However, should I be able to be of further assistance, do please let me know.

Yours sincerely,

Senator John Le Fondré

Chief Minister

D +44 (0)1534 440536

E j.lef@gov.je